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Santa Ana College is now in the final development stage of the EducaƟonal Master Planning Project. The 
College EMP process is part of the district-wide integrated planning process that includes Santa Ana College, 
SanƟago Canyon College, and the District Services Office.  

This month, the CollaboraƟve Brain Trust (CBT) provided the first draŌ of the EducaƟonal Master Plan to the 
EMP Task Force for their review.  During the March EMP Task Force meeƟng, CBT presented an overview of 
the document and confirmed the final list of edits recommended by the Task Force members. Following the 
meeƟng, Dr. MarƟnez developed a new webpage that will link to the SAC data dashboards included in the 
EMP.  On March 22nd, the consultants submiƩed the final working draŌ to Dr. Nery.  
 
The following list of acƟviƟes took place during the month of March:  

 March 1, CBT submiƩed the first draŌ of the EducaƟonal Master Plan to the EMP Task Force for 
review. 

 March 13, the SAC EMP Task Force met for a final review of the draŌ EMP. 
 March 22, CBT submiƩed the final working draŌ of the EMP to Dr. Nery. 

Phase III of the EMP project is now complete.  The next steps in the planning process include College 
consƟtuent review and Board of Trustees review and approval. These steps will take place beginning in April, 
2024. 

 


